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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UN Human Rights Council
UPR WORKING GROUP 41st SESSION, November 2022 
Finland
Israel warmly welcomes the delegation of Finland to the UPR Working Group. Israel welcomes steps taken by Finland to combat violence against women, including through the establishment of awareness campaigns and the opening of a telephone hotline. Israel also welcomes the announcement that Finland will carry out a comprehensive reform of legislation governing sexual offences based on the principle of physical integrity and the right to sexual self-determination. 

Israel would like to recommend Finland: 

1. To take further measures to combat violence against women, as well as support victims and survivors of such violence.

2. To respect intersex childrens’ right to self-determination, by introducing effective legal and other measures to prohibit unnecessary surgeries.
Finally, Israel is concerned about restrictions placed on Muslim and Jewish communities concerning ritual practices including the right to produce Halal and Kosher meat. In this context Israel recommends Finland: 


3. To ensure freedom of worship for all religious communities, including ritual practices.
Israel would like to wish the delegation of Finland a successful UPR.
I thank you. 
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